
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2011 
 
Secretary of the Commission  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 
Dear Secretary of the Commission: 
 
In connection with the Application of Southwestern Bell  Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T 
Missouri (“AT&T Missouri”) and AT&T Corp. for a Waiver of  Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-
33.150, which was approved on September 20, 2011 (Case No. IE-2012-0069), AT&T 
Advanced Solutions proposes to revise the Adoption Notice page and Title page of the 
following tariff to reflect its adoption by Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a 
AT&T Missouri:   
 

Tariff         Number 
 
Advanced Services Tariff     P.S.C. Mo.-No. 1 

 
The issued date and requested effective dates are September 30, 2011 and October 31, 
2011, respectively.  
 
 
Please refer any questions on this matter to Richard T. Howell at 214-757-8099. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  
 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
    I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including       
 attachments, is being sent via e-mail to the Office of 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov this 30th 

day of September 2011. 
 
Attachment 

AT&T  
208 S. Akard St.  
#2510.02 
Dallas, TX 75202 
 T: (214) 757-8099 
F: (214) 746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 
 

Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager – Regulatory Relations 
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